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Traffic Alert 
  

News Contact:  Kimberly Qualls, (785) 640-9340 or kqualls@ksdot.org 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  

For Tuesday, July 5, 2011 – Douglas County 
 

County Route 458/1000N Road 

On Tuesday, July 5 at approximately noon, all lanes of County Route 458/1000N Road will 

be REOPENED to all traffic between US-59 and 1400E Road (located approximately one-mile 

east of US-59) in Douglas County.  

On Monday, May 16, all lanes of County Route 458/1000N Road were closed to all traffic 

between US-59 and 1400E Road (located approximately one-mile east of US-59) in Douglas 

County. Marked detour will be provided.  Project work was originally scheduled to be 

completed by mid- to late July 2011. 

 
### 

This information is available in alternative accessible formats. To obtain an alternative format,  

contact KDOT Transportation Information, Eisenhower Building, 700 SW Harrison, 2nd Floor West,  

Topeka, Kan., 66603-3754, or (785) 296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired - 711. 
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